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Trustees who acted during the period

Marie Jackson —Chairperson

Emily Bennison —Secretary

Kelly Stevenson —Treasurer

Debbie Willoughby —Member

The charity is a Charitable Incorporated Organisation. It was awarded charitable status on 5

February 2018. Its governing document is its constitution. In the event that the charity is

wound up, its members have no personal liability. Apart from the first charity trustees,

every trustee must be appointed for a term of 1 year by a resolution passed at a properly

convened meeting of the charity trustees.

The objects of the charity are:

The charity works for the public benefit having as its objects the care, development and

education of children and young people in particular by:

(1) Promoting their care and safety;

(2) Promoting their education and promoting parental involvement;

(3) Promoting their health and wellbeing;

(4) Providing services to support them and their families and carers;

(5) Providing services to individuals holding membership of the CIO;

(6) Supporting local schools with fluid communication re the progress of the children they

will receive.

(7) Supporting the local authorities where required re the safety of the children in our care.

The trustees confirm that they have carried out the charity's purposes for the public benefit

and confirm that, in doing so, they have had regard to the Charity Commission's public

benefit guidance where relevant.



The charity was established to take on the activities of an existing unincorporated charity,

Sunshine Children's Centre 109458S. During the period to 31 August 2018 the Trustees

have been working on the legal and practical issues arising from the change in structure and

transfer of assets and obligations. No financial transactions occurred during this period and

accordingly no financial statements are required. The trustees are pleased to report that

the transfer is nearing conclusion.

The trustees approved this report at a meeting on 03/06/2019.

Signed:

Marie Jackson

Emily Bennison

Kelly Stevenson

Debbie Willoughby


